
June 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Martin Shackelford 

216 N. Webster, Apt. 2 

Saginaw, MI 48602 

 

Dear Mr. Shackelford: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 26, 1996 with the attached transcript corrections for the October 11, 

1994 Review Board hearing.   

 

We have a VHS copy (2 tapes; poor audio quality) of the Board’s hearing held in Dallas on November 

18, 1994.  A copy can be provided to you, upon request, for a fee. 

 

The film footage recently acquired by the Review Board has now been sent to the JFK Collection at 

the National Archives. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continued support and interest in the Review Board’s 

activities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

   


